

Home Office 1701 – 4555 Kingsway Burnaby, BC V5H 4V8

> Tel 604-439-4109 Fax 604-433-5915

DELIVERED BY E-MAIL

November 13th, 2018

Capital Region Housing Corporation 631 Fisgard Street Victoria, BC, BC V8W 1R7

Dear Christine Culham:

Re: RFP 1070-1819/16 Building BC; Community Housing Fund 161 Drake Road

We have finalized our evaluation of your proposal submitted under the above Request For Proposal (RFP). Your proposal satisfies the necessary requirements in order to be given consideration for further review and we look forward to working with you on refining your proposal in the coming months.

Malcolm McNaughton, the Director responsible for your region will be in contact with you over the next few weeks to discuss the next steps in this process.

Should you have any queries in connection with this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

We wish to thank you for your submission and invite you to respond to future BC Housing requests.

Yours truly,

Armin Amrolia

Associate Vice President, Development and Asset Strategies

British Columbia Housing Management Commission